## Cynulliad Cenedlaethol Cymru

Y Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd, Amgylchedd a Materion Gwledig

**National Assembly for Wales** 

Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee

Alison Lea-Wilson Director Halen Môn

3 April 2019

Dear Alison,

I would like to thank you on behalf of the Committee for taking the time to host us last Thursday.

As you know, the future of food policy in Wales is a key area for the Committee. We found our discussions with you to be informative and interesting. We were particularly taken with the quality of products you offer in a setting that can only be described as idyllic.

We were impressed by the ethos of your company, which you and your colleagues Eleri and Sam described with such infectious enthusiasm. The quality of the products are clearly appreciated by your many customers and many thousand visitors each year.

We were excited to learn of your ambitions to expand the business further by building an outdoor dining area where visitors can enjoy freshly made food with locally sourced products, whilst admiring the breath-taking view over the Menai. On behalf of the Committee, I would like to wish you and your team well with this exciting venture.

Yours sincerely,

Mike Hedges AM

Mitte Medges

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee

